
Village Calendar 

(ɲnd details at northaurora.org/events) 

Oct. 1: Plan Commission 

Oct. 1: Nominations Open for  
Halloween Property Contest 

Oct. 5: Meet with the Mayor 

Oct. 7: Village Board and COW  

Oct. 14: NA Days Committee 

Oct. 19: Trunk or Treat  

Oct. 21: Village Board and COW  

Oct. 21: Village Board and COW  

Oct. 24: Nominations Close for  
Halloween Property Contest 

Nov. 4: Village Board and COW  

Nov. 5: Plan Commission 

Nov. 11: Veterans Day Ceremony 

Nov. 18: Village Board and COW 

Nov. 25: Food Drive Begins 

Dec. 2: Village Board and COW 

Dec. 3: Plan Commission 

Dec. 7: Making Spirits Bright 

Village Hall Closed 

Nov. 11: Veterans Day 

Nov. 28-29: Thanksgiving 

From the MayorɅs Desk  

As we enter this autumn season that sees our townɅs scenery change from 

bright summer greens to crisp and refreshing reds and golds, ϥ would like 

to highlight some exciting changes that are on the horizon for a very  

special place in North Aurora: Our Veterans Memorial. 

The Village of North Aurora Veterans Memorial is located on Willow Way 

at Farview Drive and was originally built in 2007. ϥt features items includ-

ing a fountain, a curved stone wall, inscribed bricks and a plaque honoring 

all those from North Aurora who gave the ultimate sacriɲce for our country. ϥ am looking to 

expand and enhance the Veterans Memorial to create a further, even more beautiful and 

peaceful space, for our community to gather to honor our veterans. ϥ have begun this  

process by establishing a committee comprised of veterans, residents, and Village staϜ to 

provide feedback and insight to these expansions that are being overseen by a landscape 

architect and look forward to sharing those plans in the future. During this time, the  

memorial brick program is still active and you can ɲnd details for such on the Village website.   

The Veterans Memorial is where we host our annual Veterans Day Ceremony, which this year 

will take place on Monday, November 11, 2024, at 11:00 am. ϥ invite the community to join 

me as we honor our veterans and thank them for their service. Following the ceremony, 

coϜee and refreshments will be available at the North Aurora Police Department. ϥ look  

forward to seeing everyone there and at other events throughout the community!   
      Sincerely, 

      

North Aurora Village Hall: 25 E. State St. | 630-897-8228  
North Aurora Police: 200 S. Lincolnway | 630-897-8705 

Website: www.northaurora.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/villageofnorthaurora 

October / November 2024 _       

2024 
October / November 

Mark Gaʛno, North Aurora Village President 


